
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 
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The safety of our residents and staff remain our top priority and we will continue with our 
protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff and all Health Care Center and 
Assisted Living Residents. All visitor restrictions remain.  
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. Please continue to connect with your loved ones as 
often as you can. Don’t forget our Sharing God’s Love team is here to help! Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. 
 

Shout Outs of Thanks! 
● Thank you, Paige, Tess, Eleanora, Quinn and Emily from DSHA for showing 

us what giving is by your steady stream of cards, pictures, stories and little gifts. 
Your generosity is for all of us to emulate! We will share each with our residents 
in greatest need! 
 

 
 

Campus Happenings 

● Please join us for our Strong Women Virtual Bruncheon on March 11th. 
Proceeds support Luther Manor's mission to share God's love by enriching the 
lives of older adults. This is accomplished in our care for residents, the programs 
we provide and the growth and development of employees and volunteers who 
deliver our mission each day. To register, go here. Information about the Strong 
Women campaign can be found here. All registrants will receive an event box. 
 
Interested in becoming a sponsor? Please contact Cherie Swenson at 
cswenson@luthermanor.org or 414.831.8950. 



 

 
Campus Update 

● As a reminder, our process and guidelines for indoor visits have not changed and 
were initially created with the recommendations we received from the 
Department of Health and the CDC.  
 
These guidelines include visits during a designated and scheduled time and 
day to allow for proper social distancing, as well as cleaning and 
disinfecting by our staff for each area. The visitor must be masked and 
screen-in including having their temperature taken, they must follow the 
most direct route to the designated visiting location and we ask that they 
not engage with other staff or residents along their way. If a visitor is not 
feeling well or has any COVID-19 symptoms we ask that they not visit. We 
will routinely clean and disinfect the entrances, hallways and high touch surfaces 
areas based on this visit schedule. Visiting other parts of the campus is not 
allowed at this time nor are pet visits. Visitors are allowed to bring treats, 
personal items, gifts, etc. with them as they come in. If you are new to our visiting 
spaces they do include plexiglass dividers. Each program area has some unique 
information they will share with you as you schedule your visit.  
 
We know these are a lot of rules and restrictions and we appreciate your 
cooperation, as we try our best to meet the ongoing needs of our residents and 
their families while keeping the entire campus safe.  
 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 


